
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works Sanitation 
August 16, 2023                                (941) 575-5050 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Due to staffing and vehicle issues, the regular yard waste scheduled to be collected today 
(Wednesday) August 16, 2023, will be delayed until tomorrow (Thursday) August 18, 2023, in 
Seminole Lakes and Burnt Store Meadows only.  
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with the Public Works Department at (941) 575-
5050 during the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Mon. through Fri. 

 
RUN DATE: August 16, 2023  
E-mail:  City Council 


